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Request: 

Royal Charter(s)

Please be so kind as to furnish me with a copy of your Royal Charter(s) and the date they were granted.


Response: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]A royal charter granted Borough status to the district of Gravesham on 15 May 1974. I regret that it is not possible to provide a copy, however, it is displayed at the Council offices and is available for members of the public to view.
I trust this information is to your satisfaction, however, if you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Information Governance Officer, Civic Centre, Windmill Street, Gravesend, Kent, DA12 1AU., or email freedom@gravesham.gov.uk.
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.


	If you wish to receive further information in regards to this request or wish to submit a Freedom of Information Request please forward your request to foi@gravesham.gov.uk or FOI Officer, Gravesham Borough Council, Windmill Street, Gravesend, Kent, DA12 1AU.
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